From:

To: Lower Thames Crossing

Subject: Re:- TR010032 — Lower Thames Crossing
Date: 29 July 2024 12:16:00

Importance: High

Enough of us having to tolerate these ridiculous delaying tactics on the part of a small
number of pathetic ‘Do-Gooders’ - let’s get on with this long overdue enhancement to the
infrastructure of our Country.

Any further delay, merely makes us look like we are back in pre-Victorian times.

The Car and the HGV are here to stay; the Exchequer derives financial benefit from the
Taxes obtained from motoring; Dartford and the Dartford Tunnel are Grid-Locked now, Every
day including weekends, which going back 10 years was rarely the case.

Residents and businesses in the Lower Thames areas of Kent and Essex are in desperate
need of this new Crossing — for goodness sake, let’s get it expedited.

Richard Jones

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 4:17 PM

To

Subject: TR010032 — Lower Thames Crossing

APPLICATION BY NATIONAL HIGHWAYS
(“THE APPLICANT”) FOR AN ORDER
GRANTING DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR
THE PROPOSED LOWER THAMES CROSSING
PROJECT.

PLANNING ACT 2008 AND THE
INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING
(EXAMINATION PROCEDURE) RULES 2010

CONSULTATION SEEKING COMMENTS FROM
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES.

Interested Party Reference number: 20033815





